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WORKSHOP ON IPv6 ADDRESS ALLOCATION POLICIES AND PROGRAM 

 
The IX Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
RECOGNIZING: 
 
The importance of the Internet to all sectors of the economy and civil society and in particular the already 
identified need for a very large Internet address space eclipsing the capacity of the present IPv4 address 
space. 
 
FURTHER RECOGNIZING: 
 
That new technologies such as RFID and human nomadicity needs are driving a potentially unlimited 
appetite for more address space. 
 
NOTING: 
 
The excellent information exchange achieved by the PCC.I Workshop on IPv6 Address Allocation Policies 
held at the IX meeting, included in the report (document CCP.I-TEL/doc.930/06), 
 
RESOLVES: 
 
To instruct PCC.I Working Group Chairs to ensure that proper account is taken of this subject in their 
working projects and that the appropriate aspects are addressed in their on-going Work Plans. 
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